
 

 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE  
August 12, 2024  
 
Noise Variance Application – 5401 Firelane 24 (250 Pleasant Beach 
Rd) Capri Restaurant.  
 

Where: All properties within Port Colborne city limits. 

Who: 5401 Firelane 24, Port Colborne 

When:  Relief from Noise By-law for amplification of noise, if received  

What:  The City of Port Colborne has received a Noise Variance Application as per 
Noise By-law 4588/119/04 under section 4(3) Schedule 2(2) (Amplification 
of sound from electronic devise as per the schedule of events attached to 
the application. 

More info:  https://www.portcolborne.ca/Capri%20Restaurant%20Noise%20Relief%20 
Variance%20Application.pdf 

Staff contact: Any person wishing to submit comments or objections, please do so at the 
following: https://forms.portcolborne.ca/Resident-Comment-Form-for-By-
Law-Variances 

Should you have any questions regarding this process, please call By-law 
Services at 905-228-8080. 
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